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If you would like to request public information from the Maryland Board of Environmental 
Health Specialists, you must submit a written request to the Board’s Custodian of Records.  You 
may submit your request to the Maryland Board of Environmental Health Specialists, 4201 
Patterson Avenue, Baltimore, MD 21215.  You also have the option to request via email to 
james.merrow@maryland.gov  
 
Please be as specific as possible in describing what information you are seeking from the Board. 
 
Please note the following information is available of the Board’s website: 
 

• Name of Licensee 
• License Number 
• License Status 
• License Issue Date 
• License Expiration Date 
• Public Disciplinary Orders 

The above information can be found at https://health.maryland.gov/beha and click on License 
verification. 
 
Additional information about the Maryland Public Information Act, which is codified at Md. 
Code Ann, General Provisions § 4-101, et seq., can be found on the Maryland Attorney 
General’s webpage at www.oag.state.md.us/Opengov/pia.htm  
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